
  

 

              
                                                                                      Date: July 12, 2022 

 

 

Rebuttal against misreporting regarding the Institute  

 

 

It has been brought to the notice of the Institute Administration that a section of the 

print/electronic media is publishing/broadcasting misleading information about the 

Institute Administration on the basis of unsubstantiated facts. IIEST, Shibpur is an 

Institute of National Importance and has its own well laid down procedure for 

redressal of grievances of the employees.  

Through this communique the Institute appeals to both print and electronic media 

to refrain from propagating false and derogatory allegations about the Institute 

based on unfounded facts.  
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